
1951 Waterfront Dispute Files Available to the Public from 27 March 2008   
 
Archives New Zealand Chief Executive and Chief Archivist Dianne Macaskill has announced 
that the 1951 Waterfront Dispute Files will be available in the Reading Room of the 
Wellington Office of Archives New Zealand in Mulgrave Street, from 27 March 2008. 
 
The files originated with the Special Branch of the New Zealand Police, and were transferred 
to the custody of the NZSIS after its formation (as the New Zealand Security Service) in 
1956.  Because of the public interest in these records they were selected for declassification 
by the NZSIS, in consultation with the Police, and are the first group of early records to be 
transferred from the Service to Archives New Zealand.  
 
More information about the Waterfront Dispute Files is available on the Prime Minister Hon 
Helen Clark’s website at: 
www.beehive.govt.nz/minister/helen+clark 
 
For details of the records go to: 
http://archway.archives.govt.nz/ViewEntity.do?code=21007 
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